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New Global Online Hub for CSE Advocacy to be launched
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UNFPA [1]with UNESCO [2] and IPPF [3] are pleased to announce a presentation of the CSE 
Advocacy Hub (the Hub) on 29 November.

Youth leaders have strongly voiced both a desire and enthusiasm for a safe online 
communication platform for advocates working in the field of Comprehensive Sexuality 
Education to share information and advice. The hub has been developed and tested will 
continue to be managed by young activists in partnership with international civil society 
organizations with a user base of all CSE advocates and experts.

Visit the the Hub at: http://advocates4cse.com [4]
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